

June 2006

P.O. Box 7075 Wilmington, DE 19803

Meeting Agenda:

Happy Holidays
Report from Local Officials
Let's get ready for Winter
Code Enforcement
Concord Pike Development
Anti-Graffiti Efforts
New Snow Contractor
Brandywine Schools

President: RJ Miles
Vice President: Taber Smith
Secretary: Debby Waxman
Treasurer: Mike Lausers

McDaniel Civic Association Neighborhood News

Season's Greetings:

We extend our best wishes to everyone for the Holiday Season. We will hold our fall meeting on Monday Dec 3rd at 7:00pm at the Aldersgate Church. If you have not sent your 2007 dues, please send them in today, or bring them to the meeting. We hope you enjoyed the Easter, Summer and Halloween parties. We look forward to hosting them again in the New Year. Thanks for your support. We hope to see you at the meeting

Community Reminders:

It's Snow Season: What should you do to help the community?

We remind you to remove vehicles from the street during periods of expected snow fall. We have a new snow plow contractor who will be making an effort to plow our streets better than in years past. However, they are always challanged by neighbors who leave vehicles parked on the street. Please feel free to remind your neighbor if they forget to park off street during a snow storm. Thank you for your help.

Code Enforcement: Is your property up to the code?

The community is making efforts to deal with some of the major code violations in the neighborhood. But it's only fair that we look at our own property when we ask the County to review the violations of others. Do you have out of registration cars parked in your drive or yard, construction debris, trash or other code violations? If you do, please make every effort to bring your property up to code. Thank you.

Development at 202 & Namanns Road: What are the plans?

Development has been proposed for the southwest corner of the 202 & Namanns Road intersection. We've been working with elected officials & CCOBH (Council of Civic Organizations of Brandywine Hundred) to promote alternative ideas for development of the site. Our elected officials will address this topic.

What else have your civic leaders been up to?

We have been working on: Anti-Graffiti along 202 & and in Brandywine Hundred, land use and other public policy issues, participation on the Brandywine School District School Consolidation Committee, and many other matters.

Monday - December 3rd - 7:00pm - at the Aldersgate Church Your participation is important. We hope to see you at the meeting. Thank you for your support.

CUT ON DOTTED LINE AND MAIL DUES TO: MCDANIEL CIVIC ASSOCIATION c/o RJ Miles 3606 Shellpot Drive Wilmington, DE 19803

McDaniel Crest/Concord Manor C	ivic Association Dues
Dues for 2007	Due Upon Receipt
Name:	Phone:
Address:	
Email:	\$20 Dues \$10 Senior Dues (65+)
Tell us your comments & questions:	
Can you volunteer to help deliver newsletters "door to door"?	Yes
Can you volunteer to help organize special events/parties?	Yes
Can you volunteer to participate in a Neighborhood Watch?	Yes